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Riverbrae School Renfrewshire

2 Middleton Road, Linwood, PA3 3DP Council
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Children’s Services
Head Teacher: Michelle Welsh

19t February 2021

Dear Parents
Once again can | thank you for your ongoing support during this very challenging time.

As you will now be aware Nursery and P1 — P3 pupils will be returning to school from
Monday 22" February 2021. We are looking forward to seeing all the children.

We have liaised with transport and they are aware of the pupils return on Monday.

Therefore, your child, if they travel by bus normally, will be picked up as close to their
normal time as possible.

Children that attend the school hub will continue to do so as normal.

We have had further discussions with Gordon McKinlay with regards to the phased return
of the other children & young people. | am therefore pleased to confirm that pupils in the
P4 — 56 year groups will return on a part time basis from Monday 1% March. This will be 2
days per week, further information will follow next week.

Once again could | thank you for your support. We appreciate how difficult a time this has

been for our families and we look forward to welcoming all our children back.

Yours sincerely

/l Wisliottouloh

Michelle Welsh
.« Head Teacher
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